
 
 
 

You Are Invited to Our First 2019 Umzugstag Celebration! 
 

 

 
 

 
On Sunday, January 13, the Porsche Classic Center will host our generous Heritage Gallery contributors 
and benefactors at One Porsche Drive with a special Umzugstag celebration and appreciation gathering.  

As the Porsche Experience Center, Atlanta is closed on Sundays, this is the perfect opportunity to move 
out the current exhibits and bring in the next display vehicles without disruption...but with a little bit of 
fun! In addition to arriving transporters loading and unloading, our day together will consist of incredible 
photo opportunities (in our courtyard and on our track with weather permitting), a catered lunch and a 
very casual atmosphere for socialization and sharing our Porsche passion together. 

This is an invitation only event for those who have generously supported the PEC’s Heritage Gallery. 
Please do not forward this invitation.  

RSVP as soon as possible to Hayley Laszlo (Hayley.Laszlo@porsche.us) to confirm your attendance. 

 

Sunday, January 13, 2019: 

8:30 – 9:30 am Coffee & Pastries – a conversational introduction to our new exhibit cars and their owners 
(Heritage Gallery Library and Archive) 

9:30 – 10:00 am  Break 

9:00 – 12:00 pm      Vehicle Transporter Loading & Unloading  

10:00 – 12:00 pm Photo Opportunities with vehicles (Courtyard and Track)  

12:00 – 1:00 pm     Grand Champion BBQ Lunch  

1:00 – 3:00 pm Photo Opportunities (Courtyard) and Gallery Set-up Movements 

 

Note: As the PEC is closed on Sundays, Restaurant 356, Carrera Café and the Simulator Lab options 
will not be available. If interested, you may want to check PorscheDriving.com for Saturday 
availability at your own expense. 


